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Popcorn Days are Back at Katimavik!!!  
ORDERS DUE November 30, 2021 

 
KES School Council is excited to be able to offer Kernel’s Popcorn once again! Popcorn will be served on two 
Fridays each month, during the second nutrition break, in a fully sealed packaged bag that will be quarantined at 
the school prior to distribution. If Friday is a holiday, popcorn will be served on the Thursday prior, and if your child 
is absent on popcorn day, it will be held in the classroom for their return. Some of the popcorn days will coincide 
with the School Spirit days.  
 
The cost per bag of popcorn is $2.50 and funds raised will help pay for projects, programs, and experiences that 
Council funds. Last year School Council was able to support virtual workshops from Scientists in School, Luv to 
Groove, Get Real and Coding with Stem Mind Corp. Please note that extra bags of popcorn will NOT be available 
on Popcorn/Spirit Days. 
 

2022 Popcorn/School Spirit Days:  
Jan 14, Jan 28, Feb 11, Feb 25, Mar 11, Mar 25, April 14, Apr 29, May 6, May 20, June 2, June 17 

 
$2.50 x 12 Popcorn/School Spirit Days = $30.00 

 
Popcorn Flavours to choose from: 

Butter, Salt and Vinegar, LowFat Caramel 
*Please note that your child will receive the same flavour for each popcorn day  

 
This year School Council will be using School Cash On-line to collect orders and payment. Payment is required at 
time of ordering. Use the following link to place an order for your KES student. You will need to place an order for 
each student separately, this is to ensure that the popcorn is delivered your student in their classroom. 
 
https://ocdsb.schoolcashonline.com 
 
Orders are due by November 30 and late orders will not be accepted.  
 
Popcorn Questions?? Please contact Diane at diane-gardner@hotmail.com or sc-katimavikes@ocdsb.ca 
 
Important notes: All popcorn options offered meet the nutritional guidelines set by the Ministry of Ontario’s 
School Food and Beverage Policy. While every effort is made to ensure that students receive their popcorn as 
ordered, on rare occasions, substitutions may be necessary. 


